The main purpose of the Police is to keep the people safe from those who chose to ignore the law or
simply break the law.

We have seen too much over reaction around the country to a few bad cops in Minneapolis like
defunding, banning police departments, taking away their equipment, and attempting to send social
workers to do the job the police were hired to do.

Connecticut is losing tons of revenue due to smart minded people leaving the state due to the ridiculous
cost of living. If the legislature and the governor elect to hand tie the police or restrict their ability to do
their job, many more will get out of Connecticut costing the state many more millions in revenue.

Do NOT over react. It will cost lives and it will certainly cost the state money.
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